
 
 
 
 

 

Minutes of TAPWG Meeting 
on 27th May 2021 

 
 
 
 
 

1.  Apologies were received from David Baty and Kit Marriot. 
  
2. The Minutes from the Meeting on 2nd June were approved. 
 
3.  As the last parking needs survey was done in June 2017 it was agreed that the Group  
    will carry out a new Village wide survey of parking, parking needs and attitudes to traffic  
    flow, congestion and safety concerns. A questionnaire will be prepared to circulate to 
    residents in July/August. It will be distributed to each household by members and  
    also be available on the Village website. Residents will be able to return the questionnaire  
    by email or directly to a members home. It is hoped that the survey can be completed by                    
    1st September. Strict GDPR will be observed. 
 
4.  It was agreed to investigate additional parking spaces in the High Street and Manor Road 
     to supplement those identified in the 2019 Plan. Also to review parking in Eastfield Lane  
     and Hardwick Road.  
 
5. It was agreed that a Residents’ Parking Scheme will continue to be investigated by contact  
    with OCC who are developing schemes for new applicants now that Parking Enforcement 
    is being handed from the police to the County and District Authorities. The latter should  
    be in place by November 2021.      
 
6.  The possibility of electric charging points in the Village will be investigated. 
 
7.  Members skills and interests were identified and tasks allocated.  
 
8.  Public Forum  -  As there will be little to report until the survey is returned and 
     evaluated and because of the uncertainty over Covid rules, it was agreed that, with PC     
     approval, the Forum will be in October. 
 
9.  Date of next meeting will be 24th June at a member’s home. 

 
 


